350 ROCKWOOD STREET Telephone 204-452-4210
WINNIPEG, MANITOBA Fax Line 204-453-1970
R3M 3C5

Dear Families of Grade 1 and 2 students:

My name is Bonnie Buchalter and | will be your child’s teacher for the 2022-2023 school
year. | will be teaching Grade 1 and 2 in Room 10. The first day of classes is
Wednesday, September 7th.

| am requesting a supply fee of $45.00/student to purchase classroom supplies. The
money will be spent on things like pencils, markers, scissors, glue and various other
materials as well as supplies for special projects.

All cheques should be made payable to Rockwood School and sent in with your child
on the first day back.

Since | am purchasing all of the supplies to be used in the classroom, it will not be
necessary for your child to bring any of his or her own school supplies. | am, however,
requesting the following items be brought to school on the first day:

e $45.00 Supply Fee

» 1 pair of headphones to be used in the computer lab (ones that fit over ears,
not ear buds)

» 1 backpack

* 1 lunch kit

» 2 boxes of tissue (labeled with your child’s name)

* 2 healthy snacks in addition to the lunch (fruit, c heese, granola bar) to be
eaten each day at recess

» 1 pair of Velcro running shoes to be kept at school . This must be a different
pair of shoes than the ones your child wears to and from school.

» Spare top, pants, a pair of underpants and socks la  beled with your child’s
name to be kept at school in a reusable bag

* reusable water bottle — filled each day at home

The running shoes must be Velcro if your child does not
know how to tie laces independently.

Please label backpacks, runners, headphones, lunch kit and tissue boxes with your child’s
name in permanent marker

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

Bonnie Buchalter
Grade 1/2 Teacher
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